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Poison Study Maria V.
Snyder 2012-08-15 From
New York Times
Bestselling Author Maria
V. Snyder Choose: a
quick death… or slow
poison… Locked deep in
the palace dungeon for

killing her abuser,
Yelena knows she’ll
never be free again. The
laws in Ixia are strict,
and murderers must be
executed, no matter the
reason. But just as
she’s resigned herself
to her fate, she’s
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offered an extraordinary
reprieve. As the food
taster, Yelena will eat
the best meals, have
rooms in the palace—and
risk assassination by
anyone trying to kill
the Commander of Ixia.
To make matters worse,
the chief of security
deliberately feeds her
Butterfly’s Dust, and
only by appearing for
her daily antidote will
she delay an agonizing
death from the poison.
As Yelena tries to
escape her new dilemma,
disasters keep mounting.
Rebels plot to seize
Ixia and Yelena develops
magical powers she can’t
control. Her life is
threatened again, and in
order to survive, she
must unravel the secrets
behind the past she’s
been running from. The
Chronicles of Ixia
Series by Maria V Snyder
Book One: Poison Study
Book Two: Magic Study
Book Three: Fire Study
Book Four: Storm Glass
Book Five: Sea Glass
Book Six: Spy Glass Book
Seven: Shadow Study Book
Eight: Night Study Book
Nine: Dawn Study
The Human Factor Archie

Brown 2020-03-13 In this
penetrating analysis of
the role of political
leadership in the Cold
War's ending, Archie
Brown shows why the
popular view that
Western economic and
military strength left
the Soviet Union with no
alternative but to admit
defeat is wrong. To
understand the
significance of the
parts played by Mikhail
Gorbachev, Ronald Reagan
and Margaret Thatcher in
East-West relations in
the second half of the
1980s, Brown addresses
several specific
questions: What were the
values and assumptions
of these leaders, and
how did their
perceptions evolve? What
were the major
influences on them? To
what extent were they
reflecting the views of
their own political
establishment or
challenging them? How
important for ending the
East-West standoff were
their interrelations?
Would any of the
realistically
alternative leaders of
their countries at
that
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time have pursued
approximately the same
policies? The Cold War
got colder in the early
1980s and the
relationship between the
two military
superpowers, the USA and
the Soviet Union, each
of whom had the capacity
to annihilate the other,
was tense. By the end of
the decade, East-West
relations had been
utterly transformed,
with most of the
dividing lines including the division
of Europe - removed.
Engagement between
Gorbachev and Reagan was
a crucial part of that
process of change. More
surprising was
Thatcher's role.
Regarded by Reagan as
his ideological and
political soulmate, she
formed also a strong and
supportive relationship
with Gorbachev
(beginning three months
before he came to
power). Promoting
Gorbachev in Washington
as 'a man to do business
with', she became, in
the words of her foreign
policy adviser Sir Percy
Cradock, 'an agent of

influence in both
directions'.
Star Wars Insider: The
Fiction Collection
Volume 1 Ryder Windham
2021-04-07 18 fully
illustrated short
stories. Darth Vader
confronts a mysterious
face from Anakin
Skywalker’s past… Lando
Calrissian faces the
terrifying firepower of
an Imperial walker… The
Empire’s stormtroopers
ruthlessly pursue
survivors from Alderaan…
A squadron of B-wing
fighters engage in a
desperate mission during
the Battle of Endor…
This volume features a
diverse collection of
short stories which
chronicle the exploits
of intriguing assorted
side characters along
with some of the more
familiar names in the
saga, including Lando
Calrissian, Han Solo,
and Darth Vader. The
tales include Legends
stories – from the
continuity pre-2014 –
such as a moving tale of
Darth Vader reuniting
with an old
acquaintance, a dark
story with the Downloaded from
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mysterious Darth
Plagueis, and an edgeof-your-seat adventure
with Han Solo and
Chewbacca in action
aboard the Millennium
Falcon. From the current
lore – 2015 to present –
there are tales of Blade
Squadron, the pilots of
the Rebel Alliance’s Bwing starfighters, as
they strike out against
the Empire; the story of
Darth Vader and the
Emperor making a
surprise inspection of
an Imperial facility;
and a gripping tale of
survivors of Alderaan
evading the Empire’s
stormtroopers.
Hunger of the Pine Teal
Swan 2020-10-13 Aria
Abbott has never had a
home. Drifting through
the foster system for
most of her life, she
finally finds herself in
a situation so
unbearable that she has
no choice but to run
away. Sleeping on the
streets pushes Aria
beyond any suffering she
has felt before; the
only thing worse than
seeing no escape is the
knowledge that no one in
the world cares enough

to try and find her.
Enter Taylor, a homeless
young man with a
charismatic smile and a
dream of fame, fortune,
and the sunshine of LA.
Swept up in his energy,
Aria and Taylor board a
greyhound bus and never
look back. In this
bright new world, Aria
will discover a whole
community of people
living in the shadows,
in the margins of
society. As Taylor
follows his dreams, Aria
follows her heart. But
she will discover that
it isn’t always clear
who you can trust, that
strangers can be kind,
or treacherous, or
sometimes as familiar as
your own reflection, if
you’re willing to look
hard enough.
America's Nazi Secret
John Loftus 2010-11-01
Fully revised and
expanded, this stirring
account reveals how the
U.S. government
permitted the illegal
entry of Nazis into
North America in the
years following World
War II. This
extraordinary
investigation exposes
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the secret section of
the State Department
that began, starting in
1948 and unbeknownst to
Congress and the public
until recently, to hire
members of the puppet
wartime government of
Byelorussia—a region of
the Soviet Union
occupied by Nazi
Germany. A former
Justice Department
investigator uncovered
this stunning story in
the files of several
government agencies, and
it is now available with
a chapter previously
banned from release by
authorities and a
foreword and afterword
with recently
declassified materials.
The Main Enemy Milton
Bearden 2004 A behindthe-scenes history of
the CIA's spy wars with
the KGB ranges from
1985, through the Afghan
war, to the fall of the
Berlin Wall and the
breakup of the Soviet
Union, detailing the
high-stakes operations
and activities of
intelligence operatives
on both sides of the
conflict. Reprint.
Keith Stanley Booth

1996-01-05 Keith is the
biography of Keith
Richards, written by one
of his old friends,
Stanley Booth. Drawing
on extensive, in-depth
interviews, the book
explores Richards'
relationship with Mick
Jagger and the Stones,
his views on his
evolving craft, his
experiences in the
London music scene, and
much more. Keith offers
a personal study of the
Rolling Stones legend,
an "intimate portrait of
one of the great molders
of contemporary pop
music" (Booklist).
Best Wishes, Warmest
Regards Daniel Levy
2021-10-26 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER GLOBE
AND MAIL BESTSELLER The
official tie-in book for
the beloved, nine-time
Emmy® Award-winning
series Schitt's Creek.
This beautifully
produced, keepsake
coffee-table book is the
ultimate celebration of
the series, the town,
the characters, and the
state of mind that is
Schitt's Creek.
Capturing the essence
and alchemy of all
sixfrom
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seasons of what is now
considered to be one of
the most groundbreaking
comedy television series
of the last decade, Best
Wishes, Warmest Regards
is a gift to fans
everywhere who have made
the show their own.
Included are character
profiles from the cast
of Johnny, Moira, David,
and Alexis, and all of
the characters that
populate the town, major
moments from Moira's
endorsement of Herb
Ertlinger Winery, to
Patrick and David's
first kiss, to Cabaret
and the Rose Family
Christmas episode. Also
included are special
features, such as the
complete, illustrated
catalogs of David's
knits and Moira's wigs,
Moira's vocabulary,
Alexis's adventures, and
behind-the-scenes
moments from Dan and
Eugene Levy and the cast
of Schitt's Creek.
Operation Iraqi Freedom
2013-07-16 Operation
Iraqi Freedom marked a
new era in television
war coverage. On-thespot reporting by
journalists,

photographers, and
cameramen captured
combat in ways that are
nothing less than
historic. Sharing the
triumphs, tragedies, and
daily routines of the
soldiers, viewers
crouched in the
trenches, felt the
vibrations of bomb
explosions, tasted sands
borne on fierce desert
winds. We were
there—embedded among the
troops, eyewitnesses to
the horror of battle.
Historic television.
Historic journalism. NBC
news captured it all and
was the acknowledged
leader among all the
network and cable news
organizations covering
the Iraqi war. This
book, written and
produced by NBC News,
presents a chronological
narrative of reporting
from the field
supplemented by
interviews and anchored
broadcasts from Qatar,
Kuwait, and the United
States. The book
includes a Foreword by
Tom Brokaw, an
Introduction by an NBC
military expert, and a
special dedication
to from
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fallen colleague David
Bloom. Thousands of
hours of images and
words have been molded
into a concise, eloquent
summary of the historic
events of the conflict.
America's Rasputin David
Milne 2008-03-04
Examines the life,
political career, and
significant influence of
Walt Rostow, a professor
of economic history at
MIT and foreign-policy
advisor to presidents
Kennedy and Johnson,
critically analyzing his
impact on presidential
decision-making,
especially in terms of
the escalation of
American military
involvement in Vietnam.
Duty Robert Michael
Gates 2015 The former
Secretary of Defense and
director of the CIA
recounts his service
under Presidents George
W. Bush and Barack Obama
during the wars in Iraq
and Afghanistan,
describing his roles in
such major events as the
Bin Laden raid, the
Guantánamo Bay
controversy and the
WikiLeaks scandal.
Blue on Blue Charles

Campisi 2017-02-07 In
one of the most
illuminating portraits
of police work ever,
Chief Charles Campisi
describes the inner
workings of the world’s
largest police force and
his unprecedented career
putting bad cops behind
bars. “Compelling,
educational,
memorable…this superb
memoir can be read for
its sheer entertainment
or as a primer on police
work—or both” (Kirkus
Reviews, starred
review). From 1996 to
2014 Charles Campisi
headed NYPD’s Internal
Affairs Bureau, working
under four police
commissioners and
gaining a reputation as
hard-nosed and
incorruptible. During
Campisi’s IAB tenure,
the number of New
Yorkers shot, wounded,
or killed by cops every
year declined by ninety
percent, and the number
of cops failing
integrity tests shrank
to an equally startling
low. But to achieve
those exemplary results,
Campisi had to triple
IAB’s staff, hireDownloaded
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very best detectives,
and put the word out
that corruption wouldn’t
be tolerated. Blue on
Blue provides “a rare
glimpse inside one of
the most secretive
branches of policing…and
a compelling, behindthe-scenes account of
what it takes to
investigate police
officers who cross the
line between guardians
of the public to
criminals. It’s a
mesmerizing exposé on
the harsh realities and
complexities of being a
cop on the mean streets
of New York City and the
challenges of enforcing
the law while at the
same time obeying it”
(The New York Journal of
Books). Campisi allows
us to listen in on
wiretaps and feel the
adrenaline rush of
drawing in the net. It
also reveals new threats
to the force, such as
the possibility of
infiltration by
terrorists. “A lively
memoir [told with]
verve, intriguing
detail, and a generous
heart” (The Wall Street
Journal) and “an expose

of the NYPD’s Internal
Affairs Bureaus [that
is] enlightening and
entertaining” (The New
York Times Book Review),
Blue on Blue will
forever change the way
you view police work.
The Man who Kept the
Secrets Thomas Powers
1980
Good Hunting Jack Devine
2014-06-03 "A
sophisticated, deeply
informed account of real
life in the real CIA
that adds immeasurably
to the public
understanding of the
espionage culture—the
good and the bad." —Bob
Woodward Jack Devine ran
Charlie Wilson's War in
Afghanistan. It was the
largest covert action of
the Cold War, and it was
Devine who put the
brand-new Stinger
missile into the hands
of the mujahideen during
their war with the
Soviets, paving the way
to a decisive victory
against the Russians. He
also pushed the CIA's
effort to run down the
narcotics trafficker
Pablo Escobar in
Colombia. He tried to
warn the directorDownloaded
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central intelligence,
George Tenet, that there
was a bullet coming from
Iraq with his name on
it. He was in Chile when
Allende fell, and he had
too much to do with
Iran-Contra for his own
taste, though he tried
to stop it. And he
tangled with Rick Ames,
the KGB spy inside the
CIA, and hunted Robert
Hanssen, the mole in the
FBI. Good Hunting: An
American Spymaster's
Story is the
spellbinding memoir of
Devine's time in the
Central Intelligence
Agency, where he served
for more than thirty
years, rising to become
the acting deputy
director of operations,
responsible for all of
the CIA's spying
operations. This is a
story of intrigue and
high-stakes maneuvering,
all the more gripping
when the fate of our
geopolitical order hangs
in the balance. But this
book also sounds a
warning to our nation's
decision makers: covert
operations, not costly
and devastating fullscale interventions, are

the best safeguard of
America's interests
worldwide. Part memoir,
part historical redress,
Good Hunting debunks
outright some of the
myths surrounding the
Agency and cautions
against its misuses.
Beneath the exotic
allure—living abroad
with his wife and six
children, running
operations in seven
countries, and serving
successive presidents
from Nixon to
Clinton—this is a
realist, gimlet-eyed
account of the Agency.
Now, as Devine sees it,
the CIA is trapped
within a larger
bureaucracy, losing
swaths of turf to the
military, and, most
ominous of all, is
becoming overly weighted
toward paramilitary
operations after a
decade of war. Its
capacity to do what it
does best—spying and
covert action—has been
seriously degraded. Good
Hunting sheds light on
some of the CIA's
deepest secrets and
spans an illustrious
tenure—and never Downloaded
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from

from-the-shadows-the-ultimate-insiders-story-of-five-president

9/27

www.kellyosbourne.com
on August 7, 2022 by
guest

has an acting deputy
director of operations
come forth with such an
account. With the
historical acumen of
Steve Coll's Ghost Wars
and gripping scenarios
that evoke the novels of
John le Carré even as
they hew closely to the
facts on the ground,
Devine offers a master
class in spycraft.
First In Gary Schroen
2005-05-10 While America
held its breath in the
days immediately
following 9/11, a small
but determined group of
CIA agents covertly
began to change history.
This is the riveting
first-person account of
the treacherous topsecret mission inside
Afghanistan to set the
stage for the defeat of
the Taliban and launch
the war on terror. As
thrilling as any novel,
First In is a uniquely
intimate look at a
mission that began the
U.S. retaliation against
terrorism–and reclaimed
the country of
Afghanistan for its
people.
From the Shadows; the
Ultimate Insider's Story

of Five Presidents and
how They Won the Cold
War Robert Michael Gates
1996
Keepers of the Keys John
Prados 1991 Discusses
Eisenhower's Gordon Gray
and Robert Cutler,
Kennedy's crisis
managers, Johnson's
management of Vietnam,
and Henry Kissinger's
role in the Nixon
administration
A Spy's Journey Floyd
Paseman 2010-11-10 In
1967 Floyd Paseman
joined the Central
Intelligence Agency
following successful
service as an army
officer in Germany. He
was first stationed in
the Far East, where he
became fluent in Chinese
language and culture,
and then in Germany, at
what was largely
considered the agency’s
toughest Cold War field
posting. Over the years
he rose from field spy
to division chief and
ultimately the top ranks
in the Operations
Directorate of the CIA.
Paseman details the
behind-the-scenes
intelligence gathering
during the major Downloaded
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of eight presidential
administrations from
Lyndon B. Johnson
through George W. Bush.
The Recruiter Douglas
London 2021-09-28 This
revealing memoir from a
34-year veteran of the
CIA who worked as a case
officer and recruiter of
foreign agents before
and after 9/11 provides
an invaluable
perspective on the state
of modern spy craft, how
the CIA has developed,
and how it must continue
to evolve. If you've
ever wondered what it's
like to be a modern-day
spy, Douglas London is
here to explain.
London’s overseas work
involved spotting and
identifying targets,
building relationships
over weeks or months,
and then pitching them
to work for the CIA—all
the while maintaining
various identities, a
day job, and a very real
wife and kids at home.
The Recruiter: Spying
and the Lost Art of
American Intelligence
captures the best
stories from London's
life as a spy, his
insights into the

challenges and failures
of intelligence work,
and the complicated
relationships he
developed with agents
and colleagues. In the
end, London presents a
highly readable
insider’s tale about the
state of espionage, a
warning about the
decline of American
intelligence since 9/11
and Iraq, and what can
be done to recover.
From the Shadows Robert
M. Gates 2011-12-20
Written by a former
director of the CIA,
this is the story of
America's and the
agency's role in the
collapse of communism in
the Soviet Union and
Eastern Europe. As the
only person to rise from
entry-level analyst to
Director of the CIA and
to serve on the White
House staffs of four
Presidents, Robert Gates
is uniquely qualified to
tell the unprecedented
inside story of the Cold
War. Drawing on his
access to classified
information and toplevel involvement in
policy decisions, Gates
lays bare the hidden
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wars and operations the
United States waged
against communism
worldwide. Ever certain
that the fifty-year
struggle with the Soviet
Union was indeed a war,
Gates makes candid
appraisals of
Presidents, key
officials, and policies
of the period. Among his
disclosures are: how
Carter laid the
foundations for Reagan's
covert wars against the
Soviets; CIA predictions
of a conservative coup
against Gorbachev and
the collapse of the
Soviet Union; CIA and
KGB "black operations"
against each other; the
secret relationship
between Pope John Paul
II and the Soviets; and
three secret CIA-KGB
summits. From the
Shadows is a classic
memoir on the career of
a CIA officer at the
center of power during a
time when the threat of
global annihilation
informed America's every
move.
The Shadow Throne
Jennifer A. Nielsen
2014-03-06 ennifer A.
Nielsen takes readers on

an extraordinary journey
in this final
installment of the NEW
YORK TIMES bestselling
Ascendance Trilogy. War
is coming...Join Jaron
as he embarks on his
final adventure!
Black Ops Ric Prado
2022-03-01 The Explosive
National Bestseller A
memoir by the highestranking covert warrior
to lift the veil of
secrecy and offer a
glimpse into the shadow
wars that America has
fought since the Vietnam
Era. Enrique Prado found
himself in his first
firefight at age seven.
The son of a middleclass Cuban family
caught in the midst of
the Castro Revolution,
his family fled their
war-torn home for the
hope of a better life in
America. Fifty years
later, the Cuban refugee
retired from the Central
Intelligence Agency as
the CIA equivalent of a
two-star general. Black
Ops is the story of
Ric’s legendary career
that spanned two eras,
the Cold War and the Age
of Terrorism. Operating
in the shadows, Ric
and
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his fellow CIA officers
fought a little-seen and
virtually unknown war to
keep USA safe from those
who would do it harm.
After duty stations in
Central, South America,
and the Philippines,
Black Ops follows Ric
into the highest
echelons of the CIA’s
headquarters at Langley,
Virginia. In late 1995,
he became Deputy Chief
of Station and cofounding member of the
Bin Laden Task Force.
Three years later, after
serving as head of
Korean Operations, Ric
took on one of the most
dangerous missions of
his career: to reestablish a onceabandoned CIA station
inside a hostile nation
long since considered a
front line of the fight
against Islamic
terrorism. He and his
team carried out covert
operations and developed
assets that proved
pivotal in the coming
War on Terror. A
harrowing memoir of life
in the shadowy world of
assassins, terrorists,
spies and
revolutionaries, Black

Ops is a testament to
the courage, creativity
and dedication of the
Agency’s Special
Activities Group and its
elite shadow warriors.
Lady in Waiting Anne
Glenconner 2020-03-24
Discover untold secrets
with this extraordinary
memoir of drama and
tragedy by Anne
Glenconner—a close
member of the royal
circle and lady-inwaiting to Princess
Margaret. Anne
Glenconner has been at
the center of the royal
circle from childhood,
when she met and
befriended the future
Queen Elizabeth II and
her sister, the Princess
Margaret. Though the
firstborn child of the
5th Earl of Leicester,
who controlled one of
the largest estates in
England, as a daughter
she was deemed "the
greatest disappointment"
and unable to inherit.
Since then she has
needed all her
resilience to survive
court life with her
sense of humor intact. A
unique witness to
landmark moments Downloaded
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royal history, Maid of
Honor at Queen
Elizabeth's coronation,
and a lady in waiting to
Princess Margaret until
her death in 2002,
Anne's life has
encompassed
extraordinary drama and
tragedy. In Lady in
Waiting, she will share
many intimate royal
stories from her time as
Princess Margaret's
closest confidante as
well as her own battle
for survival: her
broken-off first
engagement on the basis
of her "mad blood"; her
54-year marriage to the
volatile, unfaithful
Colin Tennant, Lord
Glenconner, who left his
fortune to a former
servant; the death in
adulthood of two of her
sons; a third son she
nursed back from a sixmonth coma following a
horrific motorcycle
accident. Through it
all, Anne has carried
on, traveling the world
with the royal family,
including visiting the
White House, and
developing the Caribbean
island of Mustique as a
safe harbor for the rich

and famous-hosting Mick
Jagger, David Bowie,
Raquel Welch, and many
other politicians,
aristocrats, and
celebrities. With
unprecedented insight
into the royal family,
Lady in Waiting is a
witty, candid, dramatic,
at times heart-breaking
personal story capturing
life in a golden cage
for a woman with no
inheritance. New York
Times Bestseller USA
Today Bestseller The
Sunday Times Bestseller
The Globe and Mail
Bestseller ABA Indie
Bestseller The Times
(UK) Memoir of the Year
One of Newsweek's Most
Anticipated Books of
2020
The Shadow World Andrew
Feinstein 2011-11-08
Soon to be a Major PBS
Documentary Event The
Shadow World is the
harrowing behind-thescenes tale of the
global arms trade,
revealing the deadly
collusion that all too
often exists among
senior politicians,
weapons manufacturers,
felonious arms dealers,
and the military—a
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situation that
compromises our security
and undermines our
democracy. Pulling back
the curtain on this
secretive world, Andrew
Feinstein reveals the
corruption and the
cover-ups behind a range
of weapons deals, from
the largest in
history—between the
British and Saudi
governments—to the gunsfor-diamonds deals in
Africa and the imminent
$60 billion U.S. weapons
contract with Saudi
Arabia. He exposes in
forensic detail both the
formal government-togovernment trade in arms
and the shadow world of
illicit weapons dealing,
and lays bare the
shockingly frequent
links between the two.
Drawing on his
experience as a member
of the African National
Congress who resigned
when the ANC refused to
launch a corruption
investigation into a
major South African arms
deal, Feinstein
illuminates the impact
this network has not
only on conflicts around
the world but also on

the democratic
institutions of the
United States and the
United Kingdom. Based on
pathbreaking reporting
and unprecedented access
to top-secret
information and major
players in this
clandestine realm, The
Shadow World places us
in the midst of the arms
trade's dramatic
wheeling and
dealing—from corporate
boardrooms to seedy outof-the-way hotels—and
reveals the profound
danger and enormous
financial cost this
network represents to
all of us.
Out of the Shadows Emily
Midorikawa 2021-05-11
Queen Victoria's reign
was an era of
breathtaking social
change, but it did
little to create a
platform for women to
express themselves. But
not so within the social
sphere of the séance--a
mysterious, lamp-lit
world on both sides of
the Atlantic, in which
women who craved a
public voice could hold
their own. Out of the
Shadows tells theDownloaded from
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stories of the
enterprising women whose
supposedly clairvoyant
gifts granted them fame,
fortune, and most
important, influence as
they crossed rigid
boundaries of gender and
class as easily as they
passed between the
realms of the living and
the dead. The Fox
sisters inspired some of
the era’s best-known
political activists and
set off a transatlantic
séance craze. While in
the throes of a trance,
Emma Hardinge Britten
delivered powerful
speeches to crowds of
thousands. Victoria
Woodhull claimed
guidance from the spirit
world as she took on the
millionaires of Wall
Street before becoming
America’s first female
presidential candidate.
And Georgina Weldon
narrowly escaped the
asylum before becoming a
celebrity campaigner
against archaic lunacy
laws. Drawing on
diaries, letters, and
rarely seen memoirs and
texts, Emily Midorikawa
illuminates a radical
history of female

influence that has been
confined to the dark
until now.
Putin's People Catherine
Belton 2020-06-23 A
Sunday Times bestseller
| A New York Times Book
Review Editors' Choice
Named a best book of the
year by The Economist |
Financial Times | New
Statesman | The
Telegraph "[Putin's
People] will surely now
become the definitive
account of the rise of
Putin and Putinism."
—Anne Applebaum, The
Atlantic "This riveting,
immaculately researched
book is arguably the
best single volume
written about Putin, the
people around him and
perhaps even about
contemporary Russia
itself in the past three
decades." —Peter
Frankopan, Financial
Times Interference in
American elections. The
sponsorship of extremist
politics in Europe. War
in Ukraine. In recent
years, Vladimir Putin’s
Russia has waged a
concerted campaign to
expand its influence and
undermine Western
institutions. ButDownloaded
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and why did all this
come about, and who has
orchestrated it? In
Putin’s People, the
investigative journalist
and former Moscow
correspondent Catherine
Belton reveals the
untold story of how
Vladimir Putin and the
small group of KGB men
surrounding him rose to
power and looted their
country. Delving deep
into the workings of
Putin’s Kremlin, Belton
accesses key inside
players to reveal how
Putin replaced the
freewheeling tycoons of
the Yeltsin era with a
new generation of loyal
oligarchs, who in turn
subverted Russia’s
economy and legal system
and extended the
Kremlin's reach into the
United States and
Europe. The result is a
chilling and revelatory
exposé of the KGB’s
revanche—a story that
begins in the murk of
the Soviet collapse,
when networks of
operatives were able to
siphon billions of
dollars out of state
enterprises and move
their spoils into the

West. Putin and his
allies subsequently
completed the agenda,
reasserting Russian
power while taking
control of the economy
for themselves,
suppressing independent
voices, and launching
covert influence
operations abroad.
Ranging from Moscow and
London to Switzerland
and Brooklyn’s Brighton
Beach—and assembling a
colorful cast of
characters to
match—Putin’s People is
the definitive account
of how hopes for the new
Russia went astray, with
stark consequences for
its inhabitants and,
increasingly, the world.
Hunting in the Shadows
Seth G. Jones 2012-05-01
A former senior advisor
at U.S. Special
Operations Command
recounts the history of
the United States'
ongoing battle against
al-Qaida, describing
investigations conducted
by the combined efforts
of the CIA, FBI and MI5
and the shifting
alliances between
terrorist groups. 30,000
first printing. Downloaded from
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Emerson Robert D.
Richardson Jr.
2015-04-22 Ralph Waldo
Emerson is one of the
most important figures
in the history of
American thought,
religion, and
literature. The vitality
of his writings and the
unsettling power of his
example continue to
influence us more than a
hundred years after his
death. Now Robert D.
Richardson Jr. brings to
life an Emerson very
different from the old
stereotype of the
passionless Sage of
Concord. Drawing on a
vast amount of new
material, including
correspondence among the
Emerson brothers,
Richardson gives us a
rewarding intellectual
biography that is also a
portrait of the whole
man. These pages present
a young suitor, a griefstricken widower, an
affectionate father, and
a man with an abiding
genius for friendship.
The great spokesman for
individualism and selfreliance turns out to
have been a good
neighbor, an activist

citizen, a loyal
brother. Here is an
Emerson who knew how to
laugh, who was selfdoubting as well as
self-reliant, and who
became the greatest
intellectual adventurer
of his age. Richardson
has, as much as
possible, let Emerson
speak for himself
through his published
works, his many journals
and notebooks, his
letters, his reported
conversations. This is
not merely a study of
Emerson's writing and
his influence on others;
it is Emerson's life as
he experienced it. We
see the failed minister,
the struggling writer,
the political reformer,
the poetic liberator.
The Emerson of this book
not only influenced
Thoreau, Fuller,
Whitman, Dickinson, and
Frost, he also inspired
Nietzsche, William
James, Baudelaire,
Marcel Proust, Virginia
Woolf, and Jorge Luis
Borges. Emerson's
timeliness is persistent
and striking: his
insistence that
literature and science
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are not separate
cultures, his emphasis
on the worth of every
individual, his respect
for nature. Richardson
gives careful attention
to the enormous range of
Emerson's readings—from
Persian poets to George
Sand—and to his many
friendships and personal
encounters—from Mary
Moody Emerson to the
Cherokee chiefs in
Boston—evoking both the
man and the times in
which he lived.
Throughout this book,
Emerson's unquenchable
vitality reaches across
the decades, and his
hold on us endures.
From the Company of
Shadows Kevin Michael
Shipp 2012-10-01 From
the Company of Shadows.
Read firsthand accounts
of fascinating events
inside the CIA. Learn
how the CIA conducts
operations, recruits
agents and protects
defectors from
assassination.
Understand the current
global and domestic
threat of terrorism from
the perspective of a
decorated CIA officer.
Read an insider's

expose' of the CIA's use
of secrecy and the
executive branch's abuse
of the shadowy State
Secrets Privilege.
The Daily Show (The
Book) Chris Smith
2016-11-22 NEW YORK
TIMES BESTSELLER The
complete, uncensored
history of the awardwinning The Daily Show
with Jon Stewart, as
told by its
correspondents, writers,
and host. For almost
seventeen years, The
Daily Show with Jon
Stewart brilliantly
redefined the borders
between television
comedy, political
satire, and opinionated
news coverage. It
launched the careers of
some of today's most
significant comedians,
highlighted the
hypocrisies of the
powerful, and garnered
23 Emmys. Now the show's
behind-the-scenes gags,
controversies, and
camaraderie will be
chronicled by the
players themselves, from
legendary host Jon
Stewart to the star cast
members and writersincluding Samantha
Bee,
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Stephen Colbert, John
Oliver, and Steve Carell
- plus some of The Daily
Show's most prominent
guests and adversaries:
John and Cindy McCain,
Glenn Beck, Tucker
Carlson, and many more.
This oral history takes
the reader behind the
curtain for all the
show's highlights, from
its origins as Comedy
Central's underdog latenight program to Trevor
Noah's succession,
rising from a scrappy
jester in the 24-hour
political news cycle to
become part of the
beating heart of
politics-a trusted
source for not only
comedy but also
commentary, with a
reputation for calling
bullshit and an ability
to effect real change in
the world. Through years
of incisive election
coverage, passionate
debates with President
Obama and Hillary
Clinton, feuds with Bill
O'Reilly and Fox, and
provocative takes on
Wall Street and racism,
The Daily Show has been
a cultural touchstone.
Now, for the first time,

the people behind the
show's seminal moments
come together to share
their memories of the
last-minute rewrites,
improvisations, pranks,
romances, blow-ups, and
moments of Zen both on
and off the set of one
of America's most
groundbreaking shows.
A Passion for Leadership
Robert M. Gates 2017
"Across the realms of
civic and private
enterprise alike,
bureaucracies vitally
impact our security,
freedoms, and everyday
life. With so much at
stake, competence,
efficiency, and fiscal
prudence are essential,
yet Americans know these
institutions fall short.
Many despair that they
are too big and too hard
to reform. Robert Gates
disagrees. Having led
change successfully at
three monumental
organizations -- the
CIA, Texas A & M
University, and the
Department of Defense -he offers an insider's
look at how major
bureaus, organizations,
and companies can be
transformed. Gates
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includes advice on
tailoring reform to the
operative culture (we
see how Gates worked
within the system to
increase diversity at
Texas A & M); effecting
change within
committees; engaging the
power of compromise ("In
the real world of
bureaucratic
institutions, you almost
never get all you want
when you want it"); and
listening and responding
to your team" (ed.).
Exercise of Power Robert
M. Gates 2021-05-04
"Since the end of the
Cold War, the global
perception of the United
States has progressively
morphed from dominant
international leader to
disorganized entity,
seemingly unwilling to
accept the mantle of
leadership or unable to
govern itself
effectively. Robert
Gates argues that this
transformation is the
result of the failure of
political leaders to
understand the
complexity of American
power, its
expansiveness, and its
limitations. He makes

clear that the
successful exercise of
power is not limited to
the use of military
might or the ability to
coerce or demand
submission, but must
encompass as well
diplomacy, economics,
strategic
communications,
development assistance,
intelligence,
technology, ideology,
and cyber. By analyzing
specific challenges
faced by the American
government in the postCold War period--Iran,
Iraq, Afghanistan, North
Korea, Syria, Libya,
Russia, China and
others--Gates
deconstructs the ways in
which leaders have used
the instruments of power
available to them. With
forthright judgments of
the performance of past
presidents and their
senior-most advisors,
first-hand knowledge,
and insider stories,
Gates argues that U.S.
national security in the
future will require
learning, and abiding
by, the lessons of the
past, and re-creating
those capabilities
that
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the misuse of power has
cost the nation."-Worthy Fights Leon
Panetta 2015-09-15 Leon
Panetta has had two of
the most consequential
careers of any American
public servant in the
past fifty years. His
first, beginning as an
army intelligence
officer and including a
run as one of Congress's
most powerful and
respected members,
lasted 35 years and
culminated in his role
as Clinton's budget czar
and White House chief of
staff. He then 'retired'
to establish the Panetta
Institute,to serve on
the Iraq Study Group;
and to protect the
California coast. In
2009 he accepted what
many said was a
thankless task:
returning to public
office as the director
of the CIA.
Design Justice Sasha
Costanza-Chock
2020-03-03 An
exploration of how
design might be led by
marginalized
communities, dismantle
structural inequality,
and advance collective

liberation and
ecological survival.
What is the relationship
between design, power,
and social justice?
“Design justice” is an
approach to design that
is led by marginalized
communities and that
aims expilcitly to
challenge, rather than
reproduce, structural
inequalities. It has
emerged from a growing
community of designers
in various fields who
work closely with social
movements and communitybased organizations
around the world. This
book explores the theory
and practice of design
justice, demonstrates
how universalist design
principles and practices
erase certain groups of
people—specifically,
those who are
intersectionally
disadvantaged or
multiply burdened under
the matrix of domination
(white supremacist
heteropatriarchy,
ableism, capitalism, and
settler colonialism)—and
invites readers to
“build a better world, a
world where many worlds
fit; linked worlds
of from
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collective liberation
and ecological
sustainability.” Along
the way, the book
documents a multitude of
real-world community-led
design practices, each
grounded in a particular
social movement. Design
Justice goes beyond
recent calls for design
for good, user-centered
design, and employment
diversity in the
technology and design
professions; it connects
design to larger
struggles for collective
liberation and
ecological survival.
The Shadows Alex North
2020-07-07 "This is
absorbing, headlong
reading, a play on
classic horror with an
inventiveness of its
own... As with all the
best illusions, you are
left feeling not
tricked, but full of
wonder." – The New York
Times The haunting new
thriller from Alex
North, author of the New
York Times bestseller
The Whisper Man You knew
a teenager like Charlie
Crabtree. A dark
imagination, a sinister
smile--always on the

outside of the group.
Some part of you
suspected he might be
capable of doing
something awful. Twentyfive years ago, Crabtree
did just that,
committing a murder so
shocking that it’s
attracted that strange
kind of infamy that only
exists on the darkest
corners of the internet-and inspired more than
one copycat. Paul Adams
remembers the case all
too well: Crabtree--and
his victim--were Paul’s
friends. Paul has slowly
put his life back
together. But now his
mother, old and
suffering from dementia,
has taken a turn for the
worse. Though every inch
of him resists, it is
time to come home. It's
not long before things
start to go wrong. Paul
learns that Detective
Amanda Beck is
investigating another
copycat that has struck
in the nearby town of
Featherbank. His mother
is distressed, insistent
that there's something
in the house. And
someone is following
him. Which reminds
himfrom
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of the most unsettling
thing about that awful
day twenty-five years
ago. It wasn't just the
murder. It was the fact
that afterward, Charlie
Crabtree was never seen
again...
The Invisible Government
Dan Smoot 2017-05-24
This work has been
selected by scholars as
being culturally
important and is part of
the knowledge base of
civilization as we know
it. This work is in the
public domain in the
United States of
America, and possibly
other nations. Within
the United States, you
may freely copy and
distribute this work, as
no entity (individual or
corporate) has a
copyright on the body of
the work. Scholars
believe, and we concur,
that this work is
important enough to be
preserved, reproduced,
and made generally
available to the public.
To ensure a quality
reading experience, this
work has been proofread
and republished using a
format that seamlessly
blends the original

graphical elements with
text in an easy-to-read
typeface. We appreciate
your support of the
preservation process,
and thank you for being
an important part of
keeping this knowledge
alive and relevant.
The Ultimate Start-Up
Guide Tom Hogan
2017-01-23 Most startups fail. And they die
remarkably young: The
typical start-up lasts
20 months and burns
through $1.3 million in
financing before closing
its doors. So what's the
formula for success for
those start-ups that
make it through the
early trials, leveraging
their early success into
either getting acquired
or issuing an IPO
(initial public
offering)? What are the
lessons that first-time
entrepreneurs and
employees need to know
to navigate their way to
success? The Ultimate
Start-Up Guide offers
practical advice,
insights, lessons, and
best practices from the
world of start-ups,
including: Strategies
for hiring and building
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your team, culture, and
values. How to pitch
your company, secure
funding, and distribute
equity. Best practices
in launching your
business. How venture
capitalist investors
think, evaluate new
companies, and advise
entrepreneurs. War
stories and red flags
from top VC partners and
entrepreneurs. Start-ups
are a business model and
culture of their own,
changing the economic
landscape as well as the
way we live and work.
The Ultimate Start-Up
Guide offers an
insider's look at this
world. It's a
fascinating read for
anyone contemplating how
to build or participate
in a successful startup.
The Walkthrough Doug
Walsh 2019-05-16 The
Walkthrough offers a
rare peek behind the
curtain of the secretive
video game industry from
an unlikely perspective,
that of a career
strategy guide writer.
For eighteen years, Doug
Walsh was one of the
most prolific authors of

officially licensed
video game strategy
guides. One part memoir
and one part industry
tell-all, The
Walkthrough takes
players on an
entertaining march
through gaming’s recent
history, from the dawn
of the PlayStation to
the Xbox 360 and
Nintendo Switch. Follow
along as Walsh retraces
his career and reveals
how the books were made,
what it was like writing
guides to some of the
industry’s most
celebrated — and derided
— titles, and why the
biggest publishers of
guidebooks are no longer
around. Walsh devotes
entire chapters to many
of gaming’s most popular
franchises, including
Tony Hawk’s Pro Skater,
Gears of War, and
Diablo, among others.
From inauspicious
beginnings with
Daikatana to authoring
the books for the entire
Bioshock trilogy, with
plenty of highs, lows,
and Warp Pipes along the
way, Walsh delivers a
rare treat to twentyfirst century gamers.
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The Walkthrough is sure
to satisfy the curiosity
of anyone who grew up
with the works of
BradyGames and Prima
Games sprawled across
their laps. With over
one hundred books to his
credit, and countless
weeks spent at many of
the most famous studios
in North America, he is
uniquely qualified to
give an insider’s
perspective of a littleknown niche within the
multi-billion-dollar
industry.
Mala's Cat Mala
Kacenberg 2022-01-04 The
incredible true story of
a young girl who
navigated dangerous
forests, outwitted Nazi
soldiers, and survived
against all odds with
the companionship of a
stray cat. Growing up in
the Polish village of
Tarnogrod on the fringes
of a deep pine forest,
Mala Szorer had the
happiest childhood she
could have hoped for.
But at the age of
twelve, as the German
invasion begins, her
beloved village becomes
a ghetto and her family
and friends reduced to

starvation. She takes
matters into her own
hands and bravely
removes her yellow star,
risking sneaking out to
the surrounding villages
to barter for food. It
is on her way back that
she sees her loved ones
rounded up for
deportation, and
receives a smuggled
letter from her sister
warning her to stay
away. In order to
survive, she walks away
from everything she
holds dear to live by
herself in the forest,
hiding not just from the
Nazis but hostile
villagers. She is
followed by a stray cat
who stays with her—and
seems to come to her
rescue time and time
again. "Malach" the cat
becomes her family and
her only respite from
painful loneliness, a
guide, and areminder to
stay hopeful even when
faced with unfathomable
darkness. Filled with
remarkable spiritual
strength that allows
readers to see the war
through the innocence of
a child's eyes, Mala's
Cat is a powerfulDownloaded
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unique addition to the
Holocaust canon.
Secrecy and Democracy
Stansfield Turner 1985
The director of the CIA
during the Carter
administration explores
past abuses of the U.S.

intelligence apparatus,
describes the radically
redesigned system
structured to avoid such
abuses, and analyzes the
problems besetting the
intelligence community
when he became CIA
director in 1977
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